
 

 

From: Walter Winner

 

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 7:37 AM

 

Subject: Upcoming

 

Hey gang, 

 

I can't tell you ALL the compliments you'all got from your performance at the 911 event! It was 
wonderful! And isn't that facility something? 

 

There seemed to be a question about upcoming practices. We have a big week about a month away! 

 

And on top of that Eric did some shopping at Stantons. 

 

With all that in mind, yes, we are having practice this coming Tuesday. 

 

Bring a friend! We need help(people) in all sections, especially clarinets and saxophones. 

 

If you know some one who wants to play at least through Pumpkin Show, let me know so I can get 
some music together for them.

 

Musically

Dave

 

 

P.S. Got general email from the Great Seal Band(I'm on their member email list). 

 

They are, maybe, looking for another Christmas gig. 

 

What would you think of a joint Christmas concert? Just throwing it out there.   

 


